
                     
 
 
March 25, 2017 
 
Hello LVHS Members! 
 
We just finished two encore tours of La Verne for folks who were unable to get a seat for the February 18th 

tour event. Ben Jenkins and Bill Lemon were our tour guides. The feedback was positive and despite a forecast 

of rain we stayed dry and comfortable.  

Tomorrow the Palomares Adobe and La Casa Primera in Pomona are open for us to visit from 2-5pm. I 

recommend that we park just east of the adobe at Palomares Adobe to begin. If people want to carpool from 

there to La Casa Primera we can make arrangements after we tour to adobe.  

We are looking forward to busy months in April and May. Our “Third Street Beauty Pageant” homes tour is 

scheduled for Saturday, April 22 from 11:00am-4:00pm. We have three lovely homes available on Third Street, 

all within a block and so very convenient for touring. Please start at 2350 Third Street to check in and get your 

tickets for admission to the other homes. This event is free for LVHS members and open to the general public 

at a cost of $15.00. If your membership has not been renewed this is a great time to do so and we’ll have a 

membership card waiting for you at the check-in/registration table. Please consider helping out as a tour 

docent. Contact Sherry Best at 909/596-4679 or sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org to sign up. 

On Friday, May 26, a special private tour has been arranged to visit the Kellogg House, Arabian Horse Center, 

and enjoy a buffet lunch at Cal Poly Pomona. We have a bus scheduled courtesy of LA County Supervisor 

Kathryn Barger. This event is scheduled from 11:00am-4:00pm. The cost is $30 for both tours and buffet lunch. 

Please help us make this event a success. We are partnering with the San Dimas Historical Society who will 

help us fill our 50-seat capacity. In order to continue to take advantage of the bus we must fill it to capacity so 

we will require participants to ride with us. There will be a “porch party” at 3949 Bradford Street prior to 

departure. Reservations are being taken so call Sherry Best for at 909/596-4679 or email her at 

sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org to reserve your space for the Kellogg House and Arabian Horse Center 

tour. 

Flyers for all events are attached to your email. Check these out for specific event information.  

Don’t forget to renew your membership in the LVHS. Your dues make our programming available to you. We 

are the best value in local entertainment!  

Sherry Best 

Sherry Best, President 
LVHS 
 

 “Preserving Old La Verne’s Environment, Making History for the Future.”  
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